
From: Zafar, Marzia
Sent: 2/21/2012 12:06:49 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: Re: Saturday Reschedule

Oh I am so sorry...
Yes, of course

Marzia

On Feb 21,2012, at 11:56 AM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> Marzia -1 so sorry to do this, but can we reschedule dinner a few more weeks out ? Sara's mom gets her I Red
on Saturday.I Red Ithis week and may begin Redacted
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